
Town Hall/Library Meeting #3

Wednesday February 26, 2014

1.       Meeting opened at 6:00

A.      4 of 5 members in attendance

B.      Also joined by Rebecca Consolo Freer, Norwell Public Library
Director

2.       Approval of minutes of last meeting/ approved

3.        Mary Cole met wit Jeff Hoover a 23 year veteran of Library
architecture

4.       Rebecca Consolo Freer discussed with us some of the Libraries
needs services, suggestions and history of the current  Norwell Library

5.       Requesting funds for a library consultant was suggested.  There is
a place holder in the Town Article already in place

6.       The time line for submitting requests for grants from the Library
Commission.  1 1/2-2 year process including 6month to write the grant

7.       Create an up to date building program for FY15

8.       New feasibility study $50,000 (needed before grant process)

9.       Discussion of other towns libraries and town halls

10.   Hopeful for new building for 2020

11.   Hand by Mary Cole

12.   Look at past library studies and what has changed

13.   Who is the deciding authority for the town website

14.   Next meeting March 13th 2014, want to be on selectmen's agenda for
March 26th 2014 (give update)

15.   8:00 meeting ajourned
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